
 

 
 

       
 
 
 

Executive Staff 
 

Tina Leiss 
Executive Officer 

 
Kabrina Feser 

Operations Officer 
 

Steve Edmundson 
Chief Investment 

Officer 
 

 
 

Retirement Board 
 

Timothy M. Ross 
Chair 

Yolanda T. King 
Vice Chair 

 
Dawn E. Huckaby 
Todd H. Ingalsbee 

Norma Santoyo 
Mark Stevens 

Brian A. Wallace 
 
 

5740 S. Eastern Avenue, Suite 120 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 

(702) 486-3900 
Fax:  (702) 678-6934 

 

             693 W. Nye Lane 
        Carson City, NV 89703 
              (775) 687-4200 
         Fax:  (775) 687-5131 

Toll Free:  1-866-473-7768 
Website:  www.nvpers.org 

April 22, 2022  
 

 
 

Dear PERS Recipient, 
 

As you may be aware, there was a deduction from your benefit check on March 28, 2022 and 
April 26, 2022 from the Public Employees’ Benefits Program (PEBP).  You were identified as a 
recipient that may have had a double deduction for dental plan coverage in March and April.  In March, 
when the double deduction first occurred, members were informed from PEBP that there would not be a 
deduction from their April retirement check; however, PERS was unable to stop the deduction prior to 
our deadline.  PERS and PEBP are collaborating to take the necessary steps to correct this by stopping 
the deduction for the May and June 2022 benefit payments.   

 
Please be advised that the Public Employees’ Benefits Program (PEBP) is unable to process 

direct refunds, and the credit, if applicable, must be taken through your benefit payment.  For any 
questions regarding your policy amount or coverage for this insurance, please contact PEBP at (775) 
684-7000.  

 
 

     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Public Employees’ Retirement System of Nevada 


